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rcarrillo@arl.army.mil 
Wednesday, May 12,20049:22 AM 
Director - FASB 

Letter of Comment No:023:l~ 
File Reference: 1102-100 

File Reference No. 1102-100, Comment on FASB Stock Option Proposal 

Dear Mr. Robert Herz: 
I am writing in reference to FASB's invitation to comment on its exposure draft, "Share­
Based Payment," an amendment of Statements No. 123 and 95. As an employee of 81 
International, it is essential to me to keep the ESPP as one of the company's 
incentives/benefits. The stock option plan allows me to grow as the company grows. The 
ESPP could also be an alternative to supplement income. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Carrillo 
PO Box 211 
Dona Ana, NM 88032 


